
Legal Notice of Board of Assessment Appeals  

September Session For Motor Vehicles 

 

In accordance with Connecticut General Statute Sec. 12-110, the Board of Assessment 
Appeals shall meet at least once during the month of September for the sole purpose of 
hearing only appeals for motor vehicles that appear on the prior October 1 Grand List.  

The September session of Board of Assessment Appeals are solely for the appeal of 
motor vehicles listed on the October 1, 2022 Grand List and will be held at Town Hall in 
the Assessment Office on Saturday, September 9, 2023. The application for an appeal 
hearing must be submitted to the Office of Assessment before 5pm on August 25, 2023. 
Appellants will be contacted with a time to expect their appeal to be heard.  

Appellants or their agents must be present for the hearing, bring the vehicle when 
possible, and bring (and/or provide with application) photos, estimates, odometer 
readings, or any other documentation that may support your opinion of value for the 
vehicle being appealed. Appeal forms will be available in the Assessment Office, or you 
may appeal directly online or print an application from our website at this link: 
https://www.manchesterct.gov/Government/Departments/Assessment-Collection/Board-
of-Assessment-Appeals 
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